From: Ed and Joan [mailto:edandjoan@roadrunner.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 4:15 PM

To: COB <COB@agmd.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Be Informed

These three articles strengthen my conviction that we must ban hydrogen
fluoride at the Valero and PBF refineries in our area:

This Chemical Kills Why Aren't Regulators Banning it?  ("New York Times")

Refinery Explosions Raise New Warnings About Deadly Chemical (NPR)

Refineries Across America Could Create Catastrophic Acid Clouds. It Almost Happened In Philly.
(Huffington Post)

We in the community are counting on you to do your job and protect us.
Respectfully,

Joan Engelhaupt
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